
 

     On Friday, November 19, 2021, members of the association were in attendance of 

the presentation of the gavel and box to Pattillo Middle School student government 

association. The gavel was presented by Trojan Charlotte Privott to Scholar Gray. 

Florence Armstrong and Jeanette Pettaway read “The Gavel” and “The Box.” These 

were significant readings by Trojans Armstrong and Pettaway giving the history of 

the gavel and why the gavel is stored in the box.   

     The students and their advisor, Ms. Harrell, were extremely excited. Ms. Harrell 

said, “We will use this gavel to uphold the values and serve our Pattillo Community. 

It is an honor for us to have this beautiful work of art and I promise you we will value 

the gift with love and the spirit of pride from which it was made.”  
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